
From: Jack Cazes 
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 9:09 AM 
To: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola 
<joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu 
<castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz 
<karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks 
Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Blue Bin Event - Disproval 
 
As a ward 4 resident, I wish to make it known that I DO NOT want for us taxpayers to fund 
Councillor Perelii's Blue Bin event. He should find sponsors to fund his event which he originally 
stated would do.  
 
I apologize as I do not understand the motions and exemptions presented at the council 
meetings however I am clear that Councillor Perelli must provide his own funding for this event 
and that as he stated previously will not cost taxpayers any money. 
 
I also want my email to be included in the revised Agenda for the October 13th meeting, and to 
become a part of the public record.  
 
 
Jack Cazes 
346 Brookside Rd, Richmond Hill, ON L4C 0G6 


